SUNDAY, JUNE 4, 2017

SUMMER LOCK-IN

This Year's Theme is: **Bringing the Community Together in Peace!** Junior High and High School students are invited to join the LWCC Youth, Friday, July 28th from 8pm- Saturday, July 29th at 8am. There will be speakers, seminars, games, music, food and fellowship in an atmosphere of positivity. Parents, PLEASE register your teen on line at http://lovelwcc.org/youth-lock-in/. All teens must have a signed parental waiver to attend. For everyone's safety, there are NO in and out privileges.

WORSHIP CONFERENCE: WORSHIP THAT TRANSFORMS II

Join us Friday, June 23rd and Saturday, June 24th as we explore worship and seek to transform our worship to be more pleasing to God. Worship Service on Friday is FREE and will include a Live Recording of our very own Voices of Light Choir. On Saturday there will be informative workshops for all. To register, or for more details stop by the table in the Narthex, or visit us at www.lovelwcc.org.

FATHER'S DAY WEEKEND CELEBRATION

- Saturday, June 17th join us for the **Men's Ministry Cookout**, here at the Light from 11am -2pm.
- Monday, June 19th join us for a family outing to the Indianapolis Indians Baseball Game at 7pm. The tickets are \$14 each.

Please register for either or both events, at the Men's Ministry table, in the Nathex.

CHRISTIAN EDUCATION

Sunday Bible Study Summer curriculum starts June 4th. Join a class on Sundays from 9am – 10am. You can choose to study with an adult, men, women, youth or young adult class to stay close to God's Word for living life. Visit our website at www.lovelwcc.org/study to see all available classes.

SICKLE CELL WALK

Join team LWCC – **Speed of Light** – for the **Martin Center's 21st Annual Sickle Cell 5K** Walk/Run on Saturday, June 24th. Register to participate or give a donation TODAY through June 18th at the table, in the Narthex.

STEPHEN TALLEY COMMUNITY GARDEN

Join us each Wednesday from 8:30am -11am as we fellowship and tend to our community garden. Our fruitful bounty goes to supplement healthy food options for those in need. If you have any questions, please contact John Jones at jjones9@amfam.com.

SUMMER CAMP

Light of the World Christian Church will **NOT** be holding a summer camp this year.